May 16, 2018
From Your Executive Director:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sorry for two e-mails in two days-- here is one from the "you never know what's next" file.  In last week's newsletter, I let you know that our incoming President, Ken Thomas, had ended his employment with Kent PD and we needed to find a contingency for that position, and Board Member and Olympia Chief Ronnie Roberts had graciously agreed to step up if needed.  Well, yesterday Ken Thomas was announced as the new Chief in Des Moines, and starts as Chief today.  So, the contingency has been removed and Ken will be able to move forward as our President for the upcoming year.  I spoke with Chief Roberts and thanked him for his willingness to serve, and he is pleased to continue his service to WASPC as an elected Board Member.  All of us are very pleased that Ken will continue as a Chief, colleague and important element of our leadership here at WASPC. 
Former DMPD Chief George Delgado has been named as Emergency Management Director with Des Moines, and we know he will do a great job in his new role. 
Congratulations to both Chief Thomas and EMD Director Delgado!
Steve
Work Hard - Have Fun - Stay Safe
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